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PETITIONS  RECEIVED 
 

Local Committee for Mole Valley 
15 December 2005 

 

 
 
 
 
KEY ISSUE:  
 
One petition has been received since the meeting of this Committee on 28 
September 2005.  
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Petition received is as follows and is summarised in attached  
Annexe A: 
Petitioners from Headley and surrounding areas would like a reduction in the 
speed limit along Headley Common Road from 60mph to 40mph. 
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ANNEXE A 
SUMMARY OF THE PETITIONS RECEIVED 

 
Received from: Petition comments Engineers comments 
Received from:  
Mr George Nixon 
Headley Parish Council 
The Old Cottage 
Church Lane 
Headley 
KT18 6LG 
 
 
53 signatories from 
Headley, Ashtead, 
Ewell, Epsom, Dorking,  
Langley Vale,  
Bookham,  

Petitioners want the 
speed limit along 
Headley Common Road 
reduced from 60mph to 
40mph. 

Officers are aware of 
the local support for a 
reduced speed limit and 
will be submitting a 
report to the March 
2006 Committee to 
consider new speed 
limits across the district.  
Funding has already 
been assigned to 
Headley for 
commencement of the 
overall traffic 
management project, 
under which any new 
speed limited would be 
progressed. 

 


